
From: Susan Waters
To: Kim White
Subject: Vacation of a portion of public right of way located 1 block south of Grand on Lake Ave and Ellsworth
Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 7:31:43 PM

September 21, 2022

Board of Trustees
Town of Grand Lake
PO Box 99
Grand Lake, CO 80447

Dear Board of Trustees:

This is in response to the certified notification  we received on September 17, 2022. We are
owners of property in Grand Lake, specifically Eagle’s Landing Unit #22, 420 Ellsworth,
adjacent to a Portion of Public Right Of Way Located 1 Block South of Grand on Lake Ave
and Ellsworth. We support this vacation and transfers of ownership to Francis and Kirsten
Heckendorf. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Amole-Waters and Gary Waters

1037 S Harrison St, Denver, CO 80209
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